Gordon Head Middle School
Wednesday
June 14, 2023

The gathering space is available at lunch today for grade 8s.

Hot lunch tomorrow is pizza. Please check the order lists with your teacher today if you are unsure
whether or not you have an order for tomorrow.

Band 8 will be in block 7 today. Please be on time!

This Friday, we are having a school-wide picnic! Divisions will eat together outside (weather
permitting). Bring a blanket, and any outdoor games you have. If you like, bring a small snack to
share with your classmates.

There will be a quick leadership meeting at lunch break tomorrow in the art room for all those helping
out with the picnic day on Friday.

Friday will be the last day this year for students to check out library books. All library books are due
back on Monday, June 19.

Congratulations to our Advanced String ensemble for an outstanding performance last night at
Lambrick.

Tomorrow is concert day at GHMS. Thank you to the volunteers who have signed up to move
equipment before school. We will start setting up the gym at 7:45. All groups will be practicing in the
morning so make sure you bring your instrument and music to school. There will be a school
performance at 1:00 pm and the evening performance at 7:00 pm.



